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3 September 2021

Dear Parents

We believe uniform is important because it plays a valuable role in contributing to the ethos of the

school and setting an appropriate tone. It also gives children a sense of pride in themselves and the

school.

On your child’s PE days (listed below), children are expected to come to school wearing their full PE

kit. PE uniform consists of black shorts and a white PE t-shirt (with logo). Children can wear a grey

winter sweatshirt (with logo) and grey winter joggers (with logo) when the weather is colder.

Plimsolls or trainers (plain black) should be worn. The complete school uniform list can be found on

the Grange Park website School uniform. You can order your child’s uniform directly from Smiths

Schoolwear: https://www.smithsschoolwear.co.uk/

Enrichment clubs start week commencing 13 September. If your child attends a sporting enrichment

club, they can wear their PE kit on the day of their club as well.
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Kind regards

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher

https://www.grangeparkprimaryelt.org/page/?title=School+uniform&pid=32
https://www.smithsschoolwear.co.uk/

